
Motions and Actions from the 02/10/06 SGB Meeting 
 
Motion: The SGB reaffirms it earlier motion to fund CSTA for 3 years. With this (FY’07) being the 
2nd year of funding. 
(Walker, Walker) 
unanimous 
 
Motion: The SGB recommends placing SIGAPL in transition due to a lack of activity and concerns 
regarding volunteer development and communication. The SGB EC Small SIG Advisor will work 
with the leadership of SIGAPL to explore opportunities for continuing to provide an outlet for the 
specialty.  
Motion recommended by the SGB EC 
unanimous 
 
Action: Sipior to work with the leadership of SIGAPL to explore opportunities for continuing to 
provide an outlet for SIGAPL. That will include discussions with the leadership of SIGPLAN. 
Sipior will make a recommendation to the SGB EC by April 1.  
 
Action: Frawley to update program review schedule to include an update of SIGAPL at the 
summer/ fall’06 meeting.  
 
Motion: The SGB congratulates SIGACT on their program performance and finds them viable to 
continue their status for the next 4 years.   
Motion recommended by the SGB EC 
Unanimous 
 
Action: Frawley to update program review schedule to include a review for SIGACT at the 
winter/spring’10 meeting. 
 
Motion: The SGB congratulates SIGAda on their program performance and finds them viable to 
continue their status for the next 4 years. 
Motion recommended by the SGB EC 
unanimous 
 
Action: Frawley to update program review schedule to include a review for SIGAda at the 
winter/spring’10 meeting. 
 
Motion: The SGB congratulates SIGCAS on their program performance and finds them viable to 
continue their status for the next 4 years. 
Motion recommended by the SGB EC 
Unanimous 
 
Action: Frawley to update program review schedule to include a review for SIGCAS at the 
winter/spring’10 meeting. 
 
Motion: The SGB congratulates SIGGRAPH on their program performance and finds them viable 
to continue their status for the next 4 years. 
Motion recommended by the SGB EC 
Unanimous 
 
Action: Frawley to update program review schedule to include a review for SIGGRAPH at the 
winter/spring’10 meeting. 
 
 
 



Motion: The SGB congratulates SIGDA on their program performance and finds them viable to 
continue their status for the next 4 years. 
Motion recommended by the SGB EC  
unanimous 
 
Action: Frawley to update program review schedule to include a review for SIGDA at the 
winter/spring’10 meeting. 
 
Motion: The SGB congratulates SIGCSE on their program performance and finds them viable to 
continue their status for the next 4 years. 
Motion recommended by the SGB EC 
Unanimous 
 
Action: Frawley to update program review schedule to include a review for SIGCSE at the 
winter/spring’10 meeting. 
 


